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Mills & Reeve LLP 
78-84 Colmore Row 
Birmingham 
B3 2AB 

Your Ref: BSPK/3000019-1201/BJZM 

3 April 2009 

Dear Sirs 

Gladys Richards: 

Thank you for your letter of 2 April 2009, the contents of which are noted. 

I have indeed opened an Inquest into the death of Mrs Gladys Richards on 17 
March 2009. My grounds for opening the Inquest were that I believed I had 
reason to suspect that Mrs Richards’ death was not due to natural causes. 

I confirm that I intend to treat your client as an "interested person" in relation 
to the Inquest and I will communicate with you further in due course in this 
regard. 

Yours faithfully 

David C Horsley 
Tel: 023 9268 8326 


